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On	May	8,	2014,	Women	At	KDW,	Kelley	Drye’s	women	associate	group,	partnered	with	the	New	York
City	Bar	Association	to	offer	its	2nd	Resume	and	Interview	Workshop	as	part	of	a	six-part	series
entitled,	“Launching	your	Career:	Professional	Development	&	Networking	Series	for	Undergraduate
and	Recent	Graduate	Women.”	Some	25	undergraduate	and	recently	graduated	women	gathered	at
Kelley	Drye’s	New	York	office	and	participated	in	the	workshop,	which	included	a	panel	presentation
on	the	“dos	and	don’ts”	of	resume	building	along	with	one-on-one	sessions	on	interviewing
strategies	and	techniques.	Held	under	the	auspices	of	the	New	York	City	Bar’s	Diversity	Pipeline
Initiatives	and	branded	as	a	Women	At	KDW	Service	Event,	the	workshop	was,	once	again,	a	huge
success.	Women	At	KDW	is	co-chaired	by	associates	Jennifer	D.	Raviele	and	Jaclyn	M.	Metzinger.
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